
Three Rivers Electric Cooperative’s
Gilbert G. Hilkemeyer Scholarship

Applications
are due

March 7,
2025

The application must
be filled out in its

entirety, along with all
other requested

materials and
submitted to: 

Three Rivers Electric
Cooperative Attention:

Scholarship Coordinator
P.O. Box 918 Linn, MO

65051

Three Rivers Electric
Cooperative is pleased to
announce the Gilbert G.

Hilkemeyer Scholarship. The
scholarship was established in

1990 in honor of former
manager Gilbert Hilkemeyer to

aid students of members
within our service area who

want to attend college or learn
a skill in a vocational

institution. Eligible schools
include public or private

universities, junior colleges,
and vocational schools within

the state of Missouri. 



About The Scholarship:
Five $2,000 scholarships will

be awarded. A three-person

committee will review all

applications, interview the

finalists and then choose the

scholarship recipients.

Applicants are scored based

on financial need, other

requirements and interviews.

Requirements are listed on

the application. 

Eligible students are high

school seniors whose parents

or guardians are members of 

Three Rivers Electric

Cooperative

Award Process : 

Three Judges from outside

Three Rivers Electric

Cooperative will review all

applications and ask that the

top students attend an

interview. Interviews will be

in person at Three Rivers

Electric Cooperatives

headquarters office in Linn

on a date decided by the

judging team. Students

chosen as finalists must

attend the interview to be

considered for the

scholarship. 

This scholarship will be awarded at the co-op’s

August membership meeting. Through this program,

the Cooperative gives back to you, the member, by

investing in the future through the next generation. 


